
SPICA EARNS HIS TDX…IN RECORD TIME! 
 

 
 

Spica sprinted his TDX on December 8, 2021. Six turns, 800 yards, two articles, and a 
glove in 5 minutes! 
 
Thank you so much to Judges Sally and Stuart!  Extra thanks to Kay for laying a super 
stinky track, getting us into the sport, and all the cold and wet early mornings training! 

 


